The Orange County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing at 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday,
January 22, 2013, in the Meeting Room of the Gordon Building, located at 112 West Main
Street, Orange, Virginia, to receive comments on and consider the following:

x Proposed Tax Exempt status, pursuant to 158.1-3651 VA Code Ann., for property owned
by New Hope Baptist Church, Tax Map No. 36-32, totaling 2.669 acres (real and
personal property).

For 2012, the assessed value of the real property for which the exemption is sought is
$128,500. There is no County assessed value for tangible personal property. The
approximate 2012 County real estate taxes assessed against the subject real property is
$925.20, and no County taxes were assessed for personal property.

All interested persons are invited to attend the hearing and to present their views and/or to
submit written comments. Related documents may be examined during regular business hours
of 8:00 a.m. £5:00 p.m., Monday zFriday, at the Office of the County Administrator, located on
the second floor of the Gordon Building, 112 West Main Street, Orange, Virginia. For further
information, please contact the County Administrator § Office at (540) 672-3313.
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